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ACT 2005
Perth and Kinross Local Development Plan 
Developers Contributions and Affordable 

Housing Supplementary Guidance 
Strategic Environmental Assessment Screening 

Determination
This statement sets out Perth and Kinross Council’s determination 
under section 8(1) of the Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 
2005 as to whether Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) is 
required for the above supplementary guidance. Having consulted 
the three Consultation Authorities and having considered the 
criteria set out in the Act, the Council considers that the 
supplementary guidance is unlikely to have significant environmental 
effects. The Council has therefore determined that SEA is not 
required. The determinations, the accompanying statements of 
reasons and the consultation responses may be inspected at 
or  obtained from our office at Pullar House, 35 Kinnoull Street, 
Perth; or from our website www.pkc.gov.uk/ldp2guidance


